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3rd Sunday of Easter – 18thApril 2021
Fr. Michael Writes:  We can see from the Gospel the difficulty the disciples had experienced in accepting the fact that Jesus had risen.  From openly expressing their doubts and disbelief, the disciples came to share the experience of others who doubted.  In sharing weakness and doubt they gained strength and knowledge from each other. At the same time, Jesus kept making his resurrection clearer.  In this Gospel, they saw, heard, touched and even ate with him.  He guided them through the scriptures and let them see to what the scriptures pointed.  In seeing the risen Jesus, they saw the point and meaning of all that had gone before. The Resurrection should make our lives different too.  We should be filled with hope and joy because the Resurrection is our human destiny too.
Priests Training Fund:  Next weekend is the annual appeal for the Priests Training Fund.  All the money you give will be used to encourage men to consider the priesthood and to pay for the training of those who come forward.  Please respond generously to this appeal through your prayers and donations, so that we can prepare our priests to spread the Gospel.  The fund relies entirely on donations. Please take an envelope today and return it with your contribution next weekend, or if you are going to be away, to hand it in today before you leave.  Thank you.
Flowers in May:  May is by tradition the month in the Church dedicated to Mary. In our Church we have a lovely side chapel and statue dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary. This year we cannot place our other statue in the porch because of Covid. I invite those who are able to bring a bunch of flowers during May to Our Lady in thanksgiving to her for her protection and guidance but particularly for keeping us safe in this past extraordinary year. I am hoping we can have our Crowning of the Statue  for our children on Sunday 16th May at 11am Mass.
Holy Communion Parents:  The next meeting for the First Holy Communion parents will take place this Monday 19th April at 7pm, changed from Monday 26th in Rosary Hall. All parents should be there.
Planned Giving Envelopes: This weekend the new boxes of envelopes for planned giving are available in the porch. They should be used this weekend.  Please take a few minutes to collect your box. The boxes are in alphabetical order.  If you are new to the Parish or would like a box of envelopes, or to join the Gift Aid Scheme or would like to pay by Bankers Order, please complete a form and put it into the box marked “Forms for Planned Giving”.  We will then arrange for your request. Please consider carefully what you put into the bag at the Offertory. The weekly collection does not meet the costs of running this parish.

Parish Diary:
Parish Confirmations: on Saturday 22nd May at 12.30pm Mass

First Holy Communion: Talk to parents on Monday 19th April at 7pm

Rehearsal for First Communion:  Friday 7th May at 5pm in the Church.

First Holy Communions: For all children Saturday 8th May at 12.30pm Mass

Crowning of Our Lady:  Sunday 16th May at 11am Mass

Fr. Michael’s 40th Anniversary of Priesthood – Sunday 23rd May.

On-Line Donations:  At the back of the Church by St. Anthony’s Corner you will now see we have installed a contactless machine.  That means that anyone can donate to our Parish using their card.

New Parishioners: If any new parishioners moved into the parish recently, please complete a registration form, and hand it to Fr. Michael after Mass. If any new Parishioners would like to pay using a box of envelopes, or direct debit, or Gift Aid donations. Please see Fr. Michael as you leave Church today.

Confirmation: The Sacrament of Confirmation will be administered here in our Parish on Saturday 22nd May 2021 at 12.30pm Mass.  Candidates please note date and time. 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  At 11.00am Mass every couple of weeks.
Readings and Prayers for Mass:  Now we do not have Mass Leaflets some people may like to take advantage of various apps which can be used at Mass. Universalis is an app which carries the readings and prayers of the Mass for every day of the year.  It also has the prayer of the Church and life of the Saint being celebrated.  It is excellent and I would recommend it. The initial cost is a once off £15.  A second app is Magnificat.  It is monthly and costs £1.99 per month.  It also has the readings and prayers of weekday and Sunday Mass.  Remember we must find new ways!
Year of St. Joseph: - https://rcdow.org.uk/faith/news/st-joseph/.. As the spouse of Mary of Nazareth, Saint Joseph stands at the crossroads between the Old and New Testaments. Patris Corde – Online Talk by Fr. John Hemer MHM on Thursday 29th April 2021 at 7pm to register contact catadmin@rcdow.org.uk. 
Readers: Also if you think you could read at Mass please see Fr. Michael as we are short of Readers at present. All readers should be in the church at least ten minutes before the beginning of Mass to check the lectionary and read through the readings.

Cleaning: The next cleaning of the Church will take place on Saturday 24th April.  We really need a few more helpers to keep our Church clean and tidy. Please come along for just one hour.
God Who Speaks – St. Mark’s Gospel:

To order your special ‘The God Who Speaks’ edition of St. Mark’s Gospel log on to:

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/products/9780564053179/
St. Mark’s Gospel Day-by-Day reading plan:

https://www.godwhospeaks.uk/the-god-who-speaks/bible-basics/about-the-bible/st-marks-gospel/st-marks-gospel-day-by-day/
N.H. Track and Trace:  Once again in line with government regulations, we are advised to keep a record of those attending each Mass and their telephone number. Alternatively, you can scan the QR Code with the NHS Covid 19 App on the table with the forms. May I emphasize the importance of this exercise.  It is so that if we discovered that someone from a particular Mass was carrying Corona Virus we could immediately contact all those who were also at that Mass. In that way lives could be saved.  Would everybody, even late comers please make sure that they sanitize, sign in and wear a mask.  All of this is mandatory in places of public worship and to refuse to do so, we are breaking the law.  At the end of Mass, it is important to leave the Church promptly. The reason for this is that all seats may be disinfected.  This is not effective if some people refuse to leave due to lighting candles; rubbing statues etc.  Please try and think of other people and co-operate with these basic safety measures.

Feasts:  Wednesday 21st April, St. Anselm.  Friday 23rd April, St. George.
Last Week’s Collections:
Envelopes:  £201.00    Loose £232.66
Total:   £524.66
Have a good week [image: image1.png]
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Mass & Service Times


Sunday 8.30am, 11am (Family Mass) & 6pm (Folk Mass)


Monday 12.30pm


Tuesday 12.30pm


Wednesday 12.30pm


Thursday 12.30pm


Friday 12.30pm


Saturday 12.30pm & 6pm (vigil)


Holy Days of Obligation


12.30pm and 6pm





Confessions


Saturday


11am – 11.30am


& 5pm to 5.30pm





Adoration of the


Blessed Sacrament


Every Saturday Afternoon from 5pm to Benediction at 5.30pm





Rosary


No Rosary until further notice





Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help Not until further notice











